
University of Central Arkansas 
Council of Deans 

Wednesday, April 28, 2021 
9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 



1. Lori Hudspeth distributed a list of approved positions for fall 2021 
and provided information regarding the positions.  Provost Poulter 
recognized and thanked Ms. Hudspeth for her work and assistance 
in making the requests possible. 

2. New Travel Card Rules-Michael Mills:  Members discussed the 
new travel card policy and procedures.  The Council of Deans will 
invite Cassandra McCuien-Smith to the next meeting to discuss the 
new rules and answer questions. 

3. Grade Appeal and X Grades:  Members asked for clarification and 
discussed the procedures for grade appeals and X grades.  

b. Division Updates:  Members provided an update on their respective 


